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October 7th, 2024 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
Dear Valued LifeSafety Power Customer, 

We are updating our product portfolio to align with the latest industry releases of underlying components 
and support modern standards.  

Due to lack of consumer demand the following series below are being discontinued. This letter provides 
information on affected parts, End of Life timelines and replacement product availability.  
 
Summary of Discontinued Part Numbers: 

LSP Part 
Numbers Description 

Parts up for 
Last Time 

Buy 
Procurement 

Date 

A8-BOXED A8 Base Board  X 10/31/2024 
A8P-BOXED A8P Base Board X 10/31/2024 

BDM-BOXED 
BDM- Battery 

Disconnect Module X 10/31/2024 
FPA100A-BOXED XFMR, Toroid, 100W X 10/31/2024 
FPA150A-BOXED XFMR, Toroid 150W X 10/31/2024 
FPA200A-Boxed XFMR, Toroid, 200W X 10/31/2024 
FPA300A-Boxed XFMR, Toroid, 300W X 10/31/2024 

NS2-BOXED NS2 Boxed X 10/31/2024 
N24-BOXED N24 Boxed X 10/31/2024 

BDM-IVC-BOXED Battery Disconnect X 10/31/2024 
BDM-R2 Cutoff Voltage 10.5V X 10/31/2024 

Timeline for Discontinuance: 
• Replacement Parts: n/a 
• Start of Last-Time Buy: 10/1/2024 
• Final Scheduled Ship Date / End of Warranty Period: 10/31/2024 

The warranty replacement, repair services and spare parts associated with these products will be fulfilled, 
in order of receipt, until October 31st, or until all remaining inventory is exhausted.  

LifeSafety Power appreciates and values our partnership. While we regret any inconvenience this may 
cause, we appreciate your understanding as we work to continue providing you with the latest innovative 
products.  

Please contact your local sales representative if you have additional questions. 

Sincerely, 

Trevor Maness 
Product Manager  
trevor.maness@assaabloy.com 
LifeSafety Power, LLC 
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